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In Chapter 2: Concerns About Food of the original Food and You 2: Northern Ireland Wave 3-4
Key Findings report published on 5 December 2022, one of labels and data series in Figure 4
which shows reported concerns about food was incorrect. 

The label ‘food produced outside the UK and Ireland being what it says it is’ should have been
‘food produced in the UK and Ireland being what it says it is’. The data for this label was also
incorrect.

This has now been corrected in the HTML and pdf version of the report.

The Food Standards Agency apologise for any inconvenience this may have caused.


